10/25/2023
Good morning!
Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

e Lunch Menu - Beef Nachos, Black Bean Corn Salsa, & Carrots w/ranch

e We would like to congratulate our Freshman Football Team on a big win last night in the
Lions Bowl against Shelbyville.

e Students - As a reminder - Pajama pants are not appropriate attire for school. Teachers,
please send any student that you see wearing pajama pants to the office for a dress code
violation.

e This announcement is for students who drive to school — If you drive to school and then
switch drivers when you get out, please pull into a parking space instead of causing a
back up in the car drop-off line.

e There will be an interest meeting on October 27th during RR for any students interested
in joining CCRA’'s Teen Health Council. There will be more information to come!

e The annual Kickball Championship games will be held at the high school on Thursday
the 26th. Directly after the championship game the winning team will play the faculty.

e There will be a mandatory parent meeting for all wrestlers Thursday Oct 26 at 6:30
pm at the Coffee County Fairgrounds. Each wrestler needs to have one parent present.
Mandatory wrestling begins Monday Oct 30 at 3:30 at the Coffee County Fairgrounds.

e All student flu forms need to be turned in ASAP.

o Coffee County Winterguard is holding “Workshop Auditions” for their 2023-2024
season “Upside Down” November 13th-15th, 2023 from 3:30-5:45 pm at Coffee County
High School. Please see the TV Screens for more information or contact Hope Ketron.

Thought of the day:

“The mind is not a vessel to be filled but a fire to be ignited.”

Have a Whimsical Wednesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



